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Latest St. Joseph shooting investigated
(KAIR)--The fourth shooting in six days.

That’s what Saint Joseph Police are investigating following a Thursday night
shooting that sent a man to the hospital.

KQ2-TV reports it happened on the south side of Saint Joseph, in the 600 block of
Washington Street.

That’s where police found the man suffering from minor injuries stemming from
the shooting. He was transported for treatment at Saint Joseph’s Mosaic Life
Care.

No arrests have immediately been made.
The four shootings don’t involve a December 29 officer-involved shooting that

left a man dead during the execution of an arrest warrant at a Saint Joseph
residence.
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